
With gun sales at record levels and Oregon background check systems overwhelmed, now is the time to close the deadly 
Charleston Loophole and pass HB 2543.  Firearms should never end up in dangerous hands and an accurate and thorough 
background check is required to ensure that Oregon can be safe from gun violence.  Please take action, prioritize and support HB 
2543.  Thank you - Brock McCormick, Bend, Oregon


